
Share Your Feedback on the 
Proposed District Draft Maps! 

Tell us your thoughts on draft district maps!

Redistricting Public Hearing:  
Wednesday, February 2, 2022 at 7:30 p.m.

Palmdale City Hall
38300 Sierra Highway, Suite B 

Palmdale, CA 93550

For Zoom information, visit DrawPalmdale.org/Schedule 

The City Council will hold its fourth redistricting public hearing on 
Wednesday, February 2, 2022 at 7:30 p.m. at Palmdale City Hall 
and via Zoom to discuss the Advisory Redistricting Commission’s 
recommendation, draft maps and public input received. After their 
review, the City Council will select a new district map for adoption.

Make your voice heard by reviewing proposed draft maps and 
sharing your feedback on map elements you agree or disagree 
with. Draft maps are available for review at DrawPalmdale.org/
Draft-Maps.

To submit a public comment, including feedback on draft maps,  
visit www.DrawPalmdale.org or email Redistrict2021@CityOfPalmdale.org.

http://DrawPalmdale.org/Schedule
http://DrawPalmdale.org/Draft-Maps
http://DrawPalmdale.org/Draft-Maps
http://www.DrawPalmdale.org
mailto:Redistrict2021%40CityOfPalmdale.org?subject=

